
13th May 2021

2F DOJO Class Reward

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a class, 2F decided that when they gained a class total of 2,000 dojo points, they would like to spend one afternoon

making slime and playing board games. The children work extremely hard to earn these points and they have achieved

the amazing total of 2,000 points and have therefore achieved their reward.

The reward afternoon will take place on Friday 14th May.

On this day, the children will stay in their school in their normal school uniform. The children will be using washing

liquid and PVA glue to make the slime. If your child has any allergies, please let the office know in advance.

I am extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in congratulating

them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this event, please do

not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and ask to speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Ford

Class Teacher


